
Earn Money for Ocean Shore!
The Box Tops for Education program from General Mills is an easy way to raise 
money for our school by saving coupons on items that we buy regularly, from cereal 
to food storage bags to taco shells. Many of us have been saving these coupons for 
years; Ocean Shore received $1593 last school year. Wouldn’t it be great if more people 
participated and we could increase that? What if we all asked grandparents and 
neighbors to collect boxtops for us?

The program is changing a bit; newer coupons will be submitted digitally through an 
app on your phone. For now, there are two kinds of coupons - please consider saving 
them to help our school.

Send the coupons you have clipped to 
school; our dedicated volunteers tally 
them and send them on to General 
Mills. 
Fun fact: you don’t have to trim them 
carefully, just rip them off the box in a 
way that shows the whole coupon.

Submit the coupon by scanning your 
grocery store receipt with the Box Tops 
app on your phone. The app finds 
the qualifying items and credits the 
school’s account.
Fun fact: While there is an easy way 
to scan a long receipt in several shots, 
you can fold the receipt, as long as it 
shows the items with Box Tops, the 
date, and the bar code.

Get the app!
Yes, to participate in the scanned receipt program, you 
do need to download the app, available on the App Store 
and Google Play. It is actually very easy to use, with clear 
instructions and feedback - it even gives you more chances if 
you mess up in some way!
You can get the app by searching on your phone, or by going 
to the Box Tops website:
https://www.boxtops4education.com/How%20To%20Earn

Thank you!!!


